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Low water pressure may be experienced until 9 pm by Gallup water customers in and around
the following areas:

  

● 500 & 508 South   Second St.

  

● 509B South   Third St.

  

● 212B & 208   W. Green Ave.

  

The Water Department will be repairing a broken water meter in the area and will be required to
turn off the water in order to proceed safely.

  

Call Utility Dispatch with any questions at (505) 863-1200 or Nicole Hawthorne with the
Water Depart

ment at (505) 879-5722.
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